Lyn Klein

From:

Law Courts Security

Sent:

Wednesday, 4 March 2015 6:22 PM

To:

Rachel Monaghan

Cc:

Lyn Klein; Rexine Cooney; BSC Lawcourts

Subject:

RE: Visitor - Thursday 5 March at 10am

Hi Rachel

Security do not look after (i.e. allocate) any bays to visitors within the Judges/Justices Car Park. Jan Daniels looks after the visitors bay for the District Court and I believe Lyn Klein or Rexine may be the person/s who look after the visitors bays for the Supreme Court.

I have however noted the visitor in the calendar and we can contact you on her arrival at the turbot Street roller shutter or of course as you have stated you could meet her there.

Regards **PSO** Neeves

Security QEII Courts Of Law 415 George Street BRISBANE

Phone: 07 32474771

Email: lawcourtssecurity@justice.qld.gov.au

From: Rachel Monaghan

Sent: Wednesday, 4 March 2015 5:25 PM

To: Law Courts Security

Subject: Visitor - Thursday 5 March at 10am

Dear Team,

Ms Claire Stevens will be visiting the Chief Justice's Chambers at approximately 10am tomorrow. Could you please allow Ms Stevens to park?

Her car details are NP_49-Sch4

I am happy to meet Ms Stevens on her arrival. Please just let me know.

Kind regards,

Rachel Monaghan A/Executive Assistant to the Honourable T F Carmody Chief Justice Supreme Court of Queensland Level 16, Queen Elizabeth II Courts of Law 415 George Street, Brisbane, QLD, 4000 (PO Box 15167, City East, QLD, 4002)

Telephone: +61 7 3247 4279 | Facsimile: +61 7 3247 4206

Email: Rachel.Monaghan@justice.qld.gov.au

From: Claire Stevens [mailto:claire@clairestevensid.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 2 March 2015 8:31 AM

To: Rachel Monaghan

Subject: Re: 4 March 2015 - Wallpaper Install for Chambers Bathroom

Hi Rachel,

I would say that 10:00am would be the earliest I would be able to get there on Thursday morning if that is ok with you.

Kind Regards,

Claire Stevens

Claire Stevens Interior Design

P - 0422248531

E - claire@clairestevensid.com.au

W - www.clairestevensid.com.au

On 2 Mar 2015, at 8:27 am, Rachel Monaghan < Rachel Monaghan@justice.qld.gov.au> wrote:

Thanks Claire,

I will contact you on Wednesday once the wallpapering is done. If you would like to nominate a time - morning would be best, what is you first available time?

Kind regards,

Rachel Monaghan A/Executive Assistant to the Honourable T F Carmody Chief Justice Supreme Court of Queensland Level 16, Queen Elizabeth II Courts of Law 415 George Street, Brisbane, QLD, 4000 (PO Box 15167, City East, QLD, 4002) Telephone: +61 7 3247 4279 | Facsimile: +61 7 3247 4206 Email: Rachel.Monaghan@justice.qld.gov.au

From: Claire Stevens [mailto:claire@clairestevensid.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 2 March 2015 8:12 AM

To: Rachel Monaghan

Subject: Re: 4 March 2015 - Wallpaper Install for Chambers Bathroom

Thanks Rachel,

That would be wonderful. A park would be fantastic. My car details are -NP_49-Sch4

Please let me know a suitable time. I am available most of the day except for first up.

Kind Regards,

Claire Stevens

Claire Stevens Interior Design P ~ 0422248531

E - claire@clairestevensid.com.au

W - www.clairestevensid.com.au

On 2 Mar 2015, at 7:58 am, Rachel Monaghan Rachel.Monaghan@justice.qld.gov.au wrote:

Dear Claire,

Thank you for your email. Will we say Thursday — after the wallpapering is done? Let me know if you need a park and I will arrange also. If you could send through your vehicle details also.

Kind regards,

Rachel Monaghan
A/Executive Assistant to the
Honourable T F Carmody Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Queensland
Level 16, Queen Elizabeth II Courts of Law
415 George Street, Brisbane, QLD, 4000
(PO Box 15167, City East, QLD, 4002)
Telephone: +61 7 3247 4279 | Facsimile: +61 7 3247 4206
Email: Rachel.Monaghan@justice.gld.gov.au

From: Claire Stevens [mailto:claire@clairestevensid.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 2 March 2015 7:52 AM

To: Rachel Monaghan

Subject: Fwd: 4 March 2015 - Wallpaper Install for Chambers Bathroom

Hi Rachel,

Please see attached the car registration details for Graham Daniels for the wallpaper install.

I also have some trays to drop off to the chambers as the final part of the install and have been holding off to inspect the wallpaper. Would this be possible to drop off this week either Wednesday, Thursday or Friday. I am pretty flexible so happy to work in around any times.

Kind Regards,

Claire Stevens

Claire Stevens Interior Design
P - 0422248531
E - claire@clairestevensid.com.au

W - www.clairestevensid.com.au

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Graham Daniels" <ggsdanie@bigpond.net.au>
To: "Claire Stevens" <claire@clairestevensid.com.au>
Subject: RE: 4 March 2015 - Wallpaper Install for

Chambers Bathroom

Date: 28 February 2015 11:40:12 am AEST

Hi Claire

Yes, Wednesday the 4th March, 8:00am, should be

fine, NP_49-Sch4

Kind Regards Graham

G. S. DANIELS & CO WALLPAPERING SPECIALIST

32 BURSARIA STREET EVERTON HILLS QLD 4053

Ph:- (07) 3355 0555

Mob:

Email:-ggsdanie@bigpond.nct.au

Please think about the environment before you print this message.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential, private or legally privileged information and may be protected by copyright. You may only use it if you are the person(s) it was intended to be sent to and if you use it in an authorised way. No one is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print or copy this email without appropriate authority.

If you are not the intended addressee and this message has been sent to you by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, destroy any hard copies of the email and delete it from your computer system network. Any legal privilege or confidentiality is not waived or destroyed by the mistake

Opinions in this email do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the Department of Justice and Attorney-General or the Queensland Government.

It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by computer viruses, defects or interferences by third parties or replication problems.

Please think about the environment before you print this message.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential, private or legally privileged information and may be protected by copyright. You may only use it if you are the person(s) it was intended to be sent to and if you use it

in an authorised way. No one is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print or copy this email without appropriate authority.

If you are not the intended addressee and this message has been sent to you by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, destroy any hard copies of the email and delete it from your computer system network. Any legal privilege or confidentiality is not waived or destroyed by the mistake.

Opinions in this email do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the Department of Justice and Attorney-General or the Queensland Government.

It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by computer viruses, defects or interferences by third parties or replication problems.

Catherine Edwards

From:

Courts Building Manager

Sent:

Monday, 15 June 2015 9:06 AM

To:

Catherine Edwards

Subject:

FW: Patch and paint Chief Justice's wall

John Cameron Courts Buildings Manager Brisbane Courts Precinct Queensland Courts Service

P: (07) 324 74730 M: NP_49-Sch4

E: john.cameron@justice.qld.gov.au

----Original Message-----From: Marie Bergwever

Sent: Thursday, 11 December 2014 2:33 PM

To: O'CONNOR Rodney N

Cc: John Cameron; Courts Building Manager Subject: RE: Patch and paint Chief Justice's wall

Thank you for getting on to this so quickly Rodney - much appreciated.

Kind regards

Marie

Marie Bergwever

Executive Assistant to the Honourable T F Carmody Chief Justice Supreme Court of Queensland Level 16, Queen Elizabeth II Courts of Law

415 George Street, Brisbane, QLD, 4000 (PO Box 15167, City East, QLD, 4002)

Telephone: +61 7 3247 4279 | Facsimile: +61 7 3247 4206

----Original Message----

From: O'CONNOR Rodney N [mailto:Rodney.O'CONNOR@hpw.qld.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 11 December 2014 2:14 PM

To: Marie Bergwever

Subject: RE: Patch and paint Chief Justice's wall

Hi Marie

Painter will be in early tomorrow morning to do the patch and paint around 7.00

Regards,

Rodney O'Connor

Facilities Maintenance Officer | Brisbane CBD Delivery Building and Asset Services | Department of Housing and Public Works Level B2 | 415 George Street | Brisbane Ph 07 32297179 | Mb | email

rodney.o'connor@hpw.qld.gov.au www.hpw.qld.gov.au | www.qld.gov.au/housing Customers first | Ideas into action | Unleash potential | Be courageous | Empower people | Healthy and safe workforce

----Original Message----

From: Marie Bergwever [mailto:Marie.Bergwever@justice.qld.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 11 December 2014 12:32 PM To: John Cameron; Courts Building Manager

Cc: O'CONNOR Rodney N

Subject: Patch and paint Chief Justice's wall

Hi John and Rodney

The Chief Justice has asked would you be good enough please to arrange for the wall behind his desk in Chambers to be patched & painted - there are two screws on the wall which are not required and they will need to be removed and painted over with the paint recently used to paint that wall (Half Ecru White G90-013-091)?

Many thanks Marie

Marie Bergwever

Executive Assistant to the Honourable T F Carmody Chief Justice Supreme Court of Queensland Level 16, Queen Elizabeth II Courts of Law

415 George Street, Brisbane, QLD, 4000 (PO Box 15167, City East, QLD, 4002)

Telephone: +61 7 3247 4279 | Facsimile: +61 7 3247 4206

Please think about the environment before you print this message.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential, private or legally privileged information and may be protected by copyright. You may only use it if you are the person(s) it was intended to be sent to and if you use it in an authorised way. No one is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print or copy this email without appropriate authority.

If you are not the intended addressee and this message has been sent to you by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, destroy any hard copies of the email and delete it from your computer system network. Any legal privilege or confidentiality is not waived or destroyed by the mistake.

Opinions in this email do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the Department of Justice and Attorney-General or the Queensland Government.

It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by computer viruses, defects or interferences by third parties or replication problems.

The contents of this electronic message and any attachments are intended only for the addressee and may contain privileged or confidential information. They may only be used for the purposes for which they were supplied. If you are not the addressee, you are notified that any transmission, distribution, downloading, printing or photocopying of the contents of this message or attachments is strictly prohibited. The privilege or confidentiality attached to this

Catherine Edwards

From:

Courts Building Manager

Sent:

Monday, 15 June 2015 9:16 AM

To:

Catherine Edwards

Subject:

NP_73(2)

John Cameron Courts Buildings Manager Brisbane Courts Precinct Queensland Courts Service

P: (07) 324 74730 M: NP_49-Sch4

E: john.cameron@justice.qld.gov.au

----Original Message-----From: Marie Bergwever

Sent: Wednesday, 26 November 2014 10:30 AM To: John Cameron; Courts Building Manager

Subject: FW: Medical certificate

Hi John

I received the following email from Mrs Carmody about the paint colour FYI.

Thanks Marie

Marie Bergwever

Executive Assistant to the Honourable T F Carmody Chief Justice Supreme Court of Queensland Level 16, Queen Elizabeth II Courts of Law

415 George Street, Brisbane, QLD, 4000 (PO Box 15167, City East, QLD, 4002)

Telephone: +61 7 3247 4279 | Facsimile: +61 7 3247 4206

Could you please tell Tim and John (?) the paint colour is Half Ecru White G90-013-091

Kindly

Robyn